
ANNOUNCEMENT 2/6/23: 

One of our members inquired about the pos-

sibility of planting native plants on the East 

side of the Stoddard Trail slope.  The HOA 

President contacted the City of Nampa and 

we were advised that this is City property 

and no planting or improvements of any kind 

may be done by the homeowners on that 

land. 


